
BROWNS BAY SCHOOL 

 
NEARLY FIVES 

 
A special welcome from Browns Bay School is extended to 

parents/caregivers of ‘Nearly Fives’. 

 

Browns Bay School is a large contributing (Yr 1 - Yr 6) Primary School 

with a roll of around 600.  The school is of a single cell nature (1 teacher 

- 1 class) and classes are generally of a single level where numbers allow. 

 

Parents wishing to have their children attend Browns Bay School must 

complete an application for enrolment.  Please check with the office for 

specific details.  Recent legislation allows for the acceptance of children 

who live within the defined geographical zone.  

 

Instructions from the Health Funding Authority state that Primary 

schools are required to keep a register recording the immunisation status 

(whether immunised or not), of all enrolled children born on or after 1st 

January 1995.  The Immunisation certificate can be found on the back of 

the Well Child - Tamariki Ora Health book given to parents of every child 

at birth.  Would you kindly present this certificate to the school along 

with the enrolment form prior to starting school. 

 

The Associate Principal will also arrange to meet with the parents and 

child, either shortly before the starting date, or on the day of starting.  

Appointments will be made from approximately 8.15 a.m. 

 

School visits for ‘Nearly Fives’ are encouraged and details are on the 

following pages. 

 

Peter Mulcahy 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 



AN INVITATION 

from 

BROWNS BAY SCHOOL 

 
Children in Early Childhood Centres and Parents are welcome to visit a 

room that is currently filling with new five year olds.  Visits to New 

Entrant rooms are on alternate Tuesdays between 9.30 to 10.30 a.m. 

 

Browns Bay School warmly welcomes ‘Nearly Fives’ and their parents 

on these days.  At least one or two visits are worthwhile for pre-schoolers 

to become acquainted with the school environment before turning five. 

Please call into the school office on arrival to seek clarification of the 

room to visit. 

 

Parents will appreciate that this is a teaching time and that distractions 

are best avoided.  This is a special time for your ‘Nearly Fives’ and not 

really suitable for toddlers. 

 

There will be an opportunity to talk with the teacher who will be happy 

to answer any questions as soon as the children are all settled.  If you are 

not familiar with the school, you are welcome to contact Mrs Day to make 

an appointment to be shown around the school. 

 

For further information, please telephone the school on : 479 4301. 

 

 

                               

Mrs Michelle Crabb    Year 0/1 Team Leader 

Mrs Liz Day      Associate Principal 

Mr Peter Mulcahy                                  Principal                           

      

 

 

 

 

 

 



PRESCHOOL 

VISIT DATES 

 

2019 

 

Term 1 

    Tuesday   12 February 

    Tuesday   26 February 

    Tuesday   12 March 

    Tuesday   26 March  

    Tuesday   09 April  

Term 2 

    Tuesday   07 May 

    Tuesday   21 May 

    Tuesday   04 June 

    Tuesday   18 June 

    Tuesday   02 July   

     

Term 3 

    Tuesday   30 July 

Tuesday   13 August 

    Tuesday   27 August 

    Tuesday   10 September 

    Tuesday   24 September 

     

Term 4 

    Tuesday   22 October 

    Tuesday   05 November 

    Tuesday   19 November 

    Tuesday   03 December 
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